
   
    

   
 

            

            
            

        

             

            
     

               

   
              

 

        
 

        
        

            
             

                

 

     
   

 
 

  

  
 

         





  

   

              

             

              

        

              
           

               

       

1) will considerations be made regarding light pollution. We have never had street
lighting in Upton and have conserns that the proposed 80 new propeties will be 
street lighted and not in keeping with the area
2) If planning permission is granted for 80 new properties can we have assurance 
that the planning will not be changed to industrial 

3) Regarding the proposed industrial estate north of Upton Lane. No Access
road has been detailed. We think access should be off the short section of the 
M271 which would keep large vehicals off the Romsey Road and also Upton
Lane 

4) The blue bell woods on the junction of Upton Lane is in the out lined area
of the industrial estate.
This habitat is used by deer and birds including Kites and Buzzards. 
Hopfeully this will beprotected under your proposals and ecologey and 
envionmental considerations applied

5) Currently access from Upton Lane on to Romsey Road is difficult at times 
due to traffic volumes and speed. This will call for a roundabout to ease
congestion with additional housing if the access to the site is in Upton Lane
Additionally Upton Crescent suffers the same issues

6) Any new housing should make provisions for a sewage system that Southern
Water can connect to as Upton Lane / Lymer Villas is not on mains sewage and
are being charged 4 x the avarage by Aster. This would be the only be
the only real benifit to the local community I can see with the proposal 






